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20 November 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 

Christmas Singing Events 2023- Year 2 – Year 6  

  
We have been given the opportunity to take children from West Road to sing at a number of different events 
during December. Your child has expressed an interest in joining the Christmas Choir and performing at the 
events below. Please see the individual dates for further information. This is a fantastic opportunity for them and 
we would love for as many children as possible to be involved. 
  
Parents/carers will be responsible for bringing their child to the events and staying with them throughout (except 
when singing at the Welfare Centre). The dates are outlined below: 

• Friday 1st December – Thorne Christmas light switch on.  Please arrive at 5:30pm to perform around 
5:50pm. Our performance will last for 15 minutes.  The stage will be located on Horse Fair Green; a back 
staging area is located behind the stage and will be barriered off to members of the public. This will be 
our holding area for before and after our performance. 

• Friday 8th December – Singing at the West Road Winter Fayre. The children will sing at approximately 
3:00-3:15pm in the school hall.  The Winter Fayre will be starting at 2:00pm until 4:00pm. 

• Thursday 14th December – Singing at the Welfare Centre (opposite school) at their Christmas Lunch. This 
will be taking place during school time. 

  
Please complete the tear off slip, below, and return by Friday 25th November if you are able to bring your child to 
join us or would like your child to take part. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Miss Northwood & Miss Patterson                                                                                                   
Music Leads 

  
Christmas Singing Events 2023 

  
Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………………… Class …………………………………….. 

  
                   I will be bringing my child to the Thorne Christmas light switch on Friday 1st December at 5:30pm.  

  
                        I give permission for my child to sing at the Winter Fayre at 3:00-3:15pm. 
 

I give permission for my child to sing at the Welfare Centre on Thursday 14th December. I know this is   
taking place in school time.  

 

 
Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………..………………………… Date ……………………………… 
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